
CITY OF 

VICTORIA 

Governance and Priorities Committee Report 
For the Meeting of November 5, 2015 

To: Governance and Priorities Committee Date: October 30, 2015 

From: C. Coates, City Clerk 

Subject: Regulations for Medical Marijuana-Related Businesses 

RECOMMENDATION 

That this report be received for information. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

In response to a proliferation of marijuana related businesses in Victoria, Council directed staff to 
bring forward details around mitigating concerns and impacts for consideration and further 
conversation. This work has been ongoing since May 2015. The intention was to bring the report 
forward for the November 5, 2015 Governance and Priorities Committee Meeting, 

The purpose of this report is to advise that the full report has been delayed. Staff will endeavour to 
have this brought forward to the November 19, 2015 Governance and Priorities Committee Meeting. 

City Clerk 

Report accepted and recommended by the I 

Respectfully submitted, 
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